
 

 

 
 
Egbert Imomoh 
2013 SPE President 
 
25 July 2013 
 
 
Mr. Richard F. Lemon Jr. 
2601 Carriage Ln 
Carrollton, TX 75006-4729 
 
Dear Richard: 
 
Congratulations! The Dallas Section has been selected to receive the 2013 Section Award for 
Outstanding Student Support. This award recognizes SPE sections making exceptional efforts to connect 
student to the energy industry.   
 
All 2013 section award recipients will be honored during the President’s Luncheon at SPE’s Annual 
Technical Conference and Exhibition (ATCE), being held 30 September – 2 October in New Orleans, 
Louisiana, USA.  
 
Once again, congratulations on this achievement. I appreciate your dedication to serving SPE and its 
members.  
 
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
 
Egbert Imomoh 
2013 President 

 


